The Honorable Phil Scott
Lisutenant Governor of Vermont
109 Siate Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609-0101

Diear Lieutenant Governor Scoit:

V.8, Department of Homeland Security
300 C Streer, 8W
Washington, C 20472

AUG 28 2014

This is in response to your August 25, 2014, request for a time extension to request a major
disaster declaration for the State of Vermont due to flooding on July 28, 2014,

The basis of your request is that joint Preliminary Damage Assessments required multiple site
visits-extending through August 22, 2014, and the final numbers that demonstrate the damages
exceed state and county thresholds are just not being received,

In light of these extenuating circumstances, your request for an extension is approved until
September 5, 26014, Should you have any questions or concerns regarding your deadline, please
contact Paul Ford, Acting Regional Administrator, FEMA Region [ at (617) 956-7566,

Sincerely,
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Elizabeth A. Zimmerman

Deputy Associate Administrator

Office of Response and Recovery

www.fema.gov



